شكراً لتحميلك هذا الملف من موقع المناهج العمانية





اختبار تجريبي للاختبار النهائي نموذج اول

موقع المناهج ← المناهج العمانية ← الصف السادس ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الثاني ← الملف

تاريخ نشر الملف على موقع المناهج: 20:18:18 2023-05-02

التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف السادس









روابط مواد الصف السادس على تلغرام

التربية الاسلامية اللغة العربية العربية النجليزية النجليزية

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف السادس والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الثاني				
الامتحان الرسمي النهائي بمحافظة شمال الباطنة	1			
الاختبار النهائي الرسمي في محافظة ظفار	2			
الامتحان الرسمي النهائي لمحافظتي مسقط والشرقية	3			
الاختبار النهائي الرسمي في محافظة مسقط	4			
نموذج إجابة الاختبار النهائي الرسمي في محافظة جنوب الباطنة	5			

Practice Questions on Unit 1

LISTENING 1

You are going to hear five short texts. For each text, there is one statement. Is each statement <u>True</u> or <u>False</u>? Listen, and shade in the bubble ounder the correct option.

	Statements	True	False
Text			
1.	Nisreen likes making sand castles.	0	0
2.	Hajer is playing with fresh water at the beach.	0	0
3.	Ali isn't playing football.	0	0
4.	Sara is taking photos of her family.	0	0
5.	Salim and his wife are playing with their children.	0	0

LISTENING 2 (Items 6-10)

You are going to hear text about Rashid's visit to Dubai. Listen and for each item, shade in the bubble onext to the correct option.

6.	Rashid had	_girls.		
	one one	o two	0	no
7.	The first day was tiring	amazing	0	boring
8.	The family were staying in Burj Khalifa	a hotel in Dubai Mall	0	Jumeirah Beach
9.	In thethey sa	w the water fountain. afternoon	0	evening
10.	They wentir	the desert.		shoppina

Listening Script

LISTENING 1

You are going to hear five short texts twice. For each text, there is one statement. Is each statement <u>True</u> or <u>False</u>? First time, listen only. Second time, listen and shade in the bubble under the correct option.

- 1. Salim's family is at the beach. Nisreen is making a sand castle. She likes playing with sand.
- 2. Hajer usually likes to play with water at the beach. Look, she is filling her bucket with the sea water.
- 3. Ali likes playing football a lot. But there is no one to play with him. He is bored. He is sitting and watching the sea birds.
- 4. Sara usually goes to the beach with her camera. She likes taking photos of her family. But today she is collecting shells for her school project.
- 5. Salim and his wife like to take their children to the beach. Now they are watching their children and having coffee.

LISTENING 2

You are going to hear text about Rashid's visit to Dubai twice. First time, listen only. Second time, listen and shade in the bubble onext to the correct option.

I am Rashid, an Omani, from Muscat. Last summer holidays our family decided to spend a week in Dubai. My father, mother, brother and I flew from Muscat to Dubai. The first day was tiring as we had to get up very early and when we reached the airport, we found that the flight was delayed by five hours. We stayed in a hotel on the Jumeirah Beach. We visited the Dubai Mall and also saw the Burj Khalifa. It is the tallest building in the world. It has about 160 floors. In the evening we saw the amazing musical fountain.

We also went camping in the desert. It was very exciting. We did a lot of shopping from the big malls around the city. We enjoyed our visit to Dubai.

THE END OF THE LISTENING

READING 1 (Items 1-5)

Match the texts with the pictures. For each text, shade in the bubble ounder the correct option.

A. D. E. F. Pictures

Texts

Look at Mimi and her friends. They are playing happily. Mimi is skipping on the rope very high.

00000

00000

00000

00000

- **2.** It's school holiday in London, so Adam is going out for skating. He wishes to be snowy all the year.
- **3.** My young brother, Omar, is a good boy. He always brushes his teeth before going to bed.
- **4.** Poor Mrs. Brown, she is screaming because she burned her hand when she was ironing her son's t-shirt.
- **5.** Detective Fox is working now. He is busy searching for clues to catch the two spies in the town.

READING 2 (Items 6-10)

Read the text. For each question, write a short answer (not more than FOUR WORDS).

To: Suzy@ikc.com From: Yasmeen@ikc.com Subject: Home Activities

Dear Suzy ,

Hello! How are you? I am writing this e-mail to tell you about our home activities in Oman.

As you know, the weather in Oman is always hot in summer and usually cold in winter. So most people stay at home. At home, we can sit together as a family talking about different things. In my family, we usually sit in the afternoon talking and eating together. We also can watch television or cooking. All kids love playing computer or ipod or ipad games. Sometimes, we play board games or reading some books. I prefer surfing the internet to download some pictures and videos on my computer. What about you? How do you spend your time at home?

Write to me soon.

Bye , Yasmeen

6.	Who is the e-mail to?	
7.	What is the weather like in summer in Oma	n?
8.	What time does Yasmeen's family eat	together?
9.	What do the kids play at home?	
10.	What does Yasmeen prefer to do?	